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September 19—A prayer request from Okanogan Valley Alliance Church in Okanogan, 
Washington.  In their area the devastation is great from the fires.   
“Many local folks have lost home, outbuilding, and animals...Even though horses and livestock 
made it through the fire, many cannot be healed and are dying.  Wild animal are hurting and 
starving as the vegetation has burned.  People are putting out water troughs, salt licks, and all-
purpose livestock food to help the wildlife.  Our community is coming together with donations 
for people in need.  We have hope and a God of grace, mercy, and comfort and as Christ’s am-
bassadors; we can be a smiling, warm, caring body to those who are hurting.”   
Shelly LaGroy, Treasurer, Okanogan Valley Alliance Church  

ON GOING PRAYER CONCERNS 

J. & S. M..—Asia—building relationships & shar-
ing the Gospel (see missions bulletin  board) 

* Spiritual Growth 

   The Shack—Phase 2 

   Youth in our community 

 *September is Hispanic Heritage month  

 *Folks affected by hurricanes   

 

    Next Week’s worship leader—David Bottom 

PRAYER & PRAISE CHAIN 
or INFORMATION HIGHWAY 

Call or e-mail Irene Tate at 

(307-272-7022) or 
(office@greybullcma.org) 

 

 

MEALS TO HOME    

Call Sue Bess (307-401-2797) 
to request a few meals for  
someone in need after sick-
ness, hospitalization or a 
death. 

We support The SHACK, Executive Dir. David Bottom & Program Dir. Jenn Patrick 

Call them at 765-2190 for schedules & ways you can pray & be involved. 

    Treasury Report 
You can drop your check in the mail to Greybull Alliance, 831 N. 6th St.,  

Greybull, 82426 

General Fund Goal per month for 2020                    $    8,883.00 

             General Fund giving for Sept.                                    $     5,815.00 

 Balance  needed         $    -3,068.00 

          GCF Faith Giving Goal for 2020                   $   14,280.00 

 GCF Giving for 2020                                                  $   10,072.62 

 GCF Giving for Sept.                                                  $       485.00 



The Lord’s Day Sept. 27, 2020 

We gather together to devote ourselves to Christian instruc-

tion, fellowship, worship and prayer. (Acts 2:42) 

 

Adult Sunday School via Zoom & in house 9:30 am 

Adult S.S. class & services take place in sanctuary  

Children & Youth S.S. classes downstairs 

 

 

 

Worship Service via Zoom & in house 10:30 AM  

 

 

       Sermon            “The Inheritance” 
                   Galatians 3:15-18 

 

 
Youth Group        5:30 pm 

 

This Week         Sept. 27-Oct. 3, 2020 

Empowered by the Holy Spirit, we go through our week as  

ambassadors for Christ.  (Acts 1:8 & 2 Cor. 5:20) 

Monday              6:30 pm     Scripture Reading/Zoom 

Tuesday           10 am          Elder Meeting 

Tuesday             7 pm          C. Thanksgiving meal planning meeting 

Wednesday        6:30 pm     AWANA Leader’s meeting/rec center 

Thursday            1 pm          Bulletin deadline 

(Contact  Irene Tate at office@greybullcma.org or 568-2729) 

Saturday             8 am          Men’s Breakfast 

  Coming Soon!    

September             29  Elder Meeting/10 am   

         29  Planning meeting for Thanksgiving meal/7 pm  

         30  AWANA Leader Meetings/rec center/6:30-8 pm    

October        3,17&31  Men’s Breakfast/8 am     

                            5-8   IGNITE/Pastors retreat/Cody AC 

          7   AWANA registration/rec center/6:30 pm 

        18   Governing Board meeting/5:30 pm 

November        20-22  Missions Conference  

******************************************************************************* 

Past sermons are on the website—Go to www.greybullcma.org then click on worship service.  

The planning meeting for the Community 
Thanksgiving meal is this Tuesday, September 
29th at 7 pm at our church. Contact James Scott 
(307-431-0725) or Lori Thon (568-2951) for more info. 

Sunday School for all ages has started & will be each Sunday at 
9:30 am                                                                                                                             
All children from Kindergarten through 5th grade will meet in the yellow class-
room in the basement with Debbie Bottom.                                                            
Middle school and High school will meet in the blue basement classroom with 
Dee Robertson.                                                                                                          
Adults, who have been meeting all along will still meet upstairs with teachers, 

David Bottom & John Tate and will also be on Zoom.                              
Come  Join Us!! 

Missions Conference will be Friday, November 20th 
through Sunday, November 22nd.  D.N. will be our Interna-

tional Worker.  She teaches nursing in West Africa.  Mark your calendars 
and plan to join us for a fun informative time with D.  If you can help in 
anyway contact Pam D. (568-2909). 

AWANA will be starting Wednesday, October 7th at the 
Greybull rec center 6:30 – 8 pm.  Volunteers are always 
needed.  A leaders planning meeting is this Wednesday, 
September 30 at the rec center at 6:30 pm.  If you can 
help or know a child grades K-6th encourage them to 
check AWANA out!  For more info call Gary P. (765-4301) or  Mike 
D. (568-2909) 


